
 

El Dorado County Association 
 Of Realtor’s 

 
 

Honor Our Troops Committee 
4996 Mother Lode Drive 
PO Box 627 
Shingle Springs, CA  95682 
(530) 676-0161 
 

Dear EDCAR Members, 
 

The Honor Our Troops Committee is adding a new service to our menu.  We want to provide a token 
gift to all new military & veteran home buyers.  For as long as there are funds available we want to 
send a small monetary gift and even when the funds run out we want to send a thank you letter along 
with a list of veteran services available in El Dorado County.  We only ask that you, an EDCAR 
Member, complete this application after close of escrow.  They do not have to use VA financing to 
qualify.  After YOU complete below, drop off it at EDCAR or email to Cyndi Romano 
(Cyndi@cyndiromano.com) directly.  Thank you very much!! 
 

Veteran/Military Service Member Home Buyer’s Name(s): 
 

                 
 
New Address:                
 
Phone Number:               
 
Email Address:                
 

COE:                 
 
Branch of Service & any details known:            
 

Please check one of the four boxes: 
I have viewed their DD214    I have viewed their Military ID Card     
I have personal knowledge of their military service    They used VA Financing    
 

EDCAR Member Name:              
 

EDCAR Member Signature:         Date    
The El Dorado County Association of Realtors (EDCAR) and the Honor Our Troops Committee appreciates and supports our 
military and veteran community. 
 

For questions, please call Cyndi Romano at (916) 207-4194, email at Cyndi@CyndiRomano.com  or visit our website at:  
http://www.honorourtroops.us/ or contact EDCAR at (530) 676-0161. 
 

Sincerely, 

Honor Our Troops!! 
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